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assa news

New members

The following new members were elected ai the Council Meeting held at SAAO, Observa­
tory, Cape Town, on 2004 March 30:

Mr W J Beaton, 10 Chelsea Lane, Plantation, Boksburg, 1459.
Mr C Chandler, 11 Thickct Rd, Rosebank.
Mr R H Ford, 19 Handel St., Brackenfell.
Mr N R Harby, 12 Prince Edward Drive, Benoni, 1540.
Mr J W Marais, PO Box 4356, Nelspruit.
Mnr H Pieterse, Universiteit van die Vrystaat, Bloemfontein, 9301.
Mia Zeelie, PO Box 38591, Langenhovenpark, 9330.

Long Service Award to Jan Hers ASSA Symposium 2004

ASSA President Case Rijsdijk (left) congratu­
lates Jan Hers on his Long Service Award. The 
award was made at the Garden Route Centre, 
Sedgefield, on 2003 November 1.
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The sixth biennial ASSA symposium will be 
held in Johannesburg in mid October 2004.

Anyone interested in attending or present­
ing a paper is asked to contact Brian Fraser 
on [fraserb@intekom.co.za] or telephone 
016 366-0955, or one of the Johannesburg 
center committee members.

Preliminary plans involve two days of as­
tronomy talks followed by a day at Haarte- 
beeshoek Radio Astronomical Observatory 
and a visit to the historic Broederstroom 
observatory.

Telescope for sale: Brand new Celesiron G5 
with drive and tripod for sale. Contact Mr 
Andre Bergh, Bessies Cottage, Cotton Lane, 
off Paradise Road, Simon’s Town, 7975 or 
tel. 021-7861289.
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